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At MCCU, we value the ideas and talents of everyone, and when new people join our team, we especially look

forward to the new energy they'll bring to the table. And while we were sad to see Glenna Jarvis go after 33 years of

service at MCCU and 18 as President (yet glad for her to enjoy her retirement years!), we're excited to have Josh

Wooley join our team at Missouri Central Credit Union.

Josh brings a wealth of knowledge and experience to MCCU. Just before joining our team, Josh spent the last 9 years

serving in the role of VP of Retail Delivery at Mazuma Credit Union. He was recruited to join Mazuma after having

great success as a Branch Leader II at Fort Campbell Federal Credit Union in Clarksville, TN. He earned a Bachelor's

degree in Organizational Leadership and a Master's degree in Theology.

In his personal time, Josh enjoys being a local working musician; his classic rock band will be playing at Konrad’s in

Downtown Lee’s Summit in December. He uses his musical talent to serve multiple church campuses on their music

and worship teams. 

Welcome Josh, we are excited to have you join our team!

LOBBY HOURS

MON-THURS 9am-5pm

FRI 9am-5:30pm

SAT 9am-1pm

DRIVE THRU HOURS

MON-FRI 8am-6pm

SAT 8am-1pm

Missouri Central Credit Union

825 NE Deerbrook St.,

Lee's Summit, MO 64086

P: (816) 246-0002

F: (816) 246-0043

E: askmccu@mocentral.org

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Sam Voyles, Chair

Joanne Thies, Vice Chair

Julia Hampton, Secretary/Treasurer

Tom Lovell

Jane Monroe

Mark Schaufler

Dom Bennett

SUPERVISORY COMMITTEE

Erik Okerstrom, Chair

Brian Austerman

Chris Deque

Julia Hampton

Claudia Walker

MANAGEMENT TEAM

Tom Loftus, Interim President

William Trenchard, Vice President/CFO

CLOSED FOR THE FOLLOWING HOLIDAYS

Columbus Day               Thursday, October 11

Veteran's Day                Thursday, November 11

Thanksgiving Day        Thursday, November 25

Christmas Eve                Friday, December 24

Christmas Day               Saturday, December 25

New Years Day              Saturday, January 1

Join us in Welcoming 

JOSH WOOLEY

As the New President of MCCU!

THRIVEJOIN EARN

(816) 246-0002

Glenna Jarvis, Former President Josh Wooley, MCCU President
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Join Us in Celebrating Our MCCU Family!

Celebrating Work Anniversaries

Using a digital wallet has become one of the safest and most convenient ways

to pay anywhere you shop. Anytime you purchase something with your debit

card, every transaction is validated by a unique number that is dedicated to

each card and device. That purchase is authorized by using that unique

encrypted number versus using your PIN and card number so your personal

information is never transferred or stored with any merchant, significantly

reducing the risk of compromise.

Setting up your mobile wallet is simple! Start by choosing your preferred digital

wallet – Apple Pay®, Google Pay™, or Samsung Pay®. You might need to

download the app that's connected to your preferred digital wallet. Then

simply follow the “Add a Card” process in your device and follow the

instructions provided to validate your information.

Make shopping a breeze by adding Mobile Wallet to your device and breathe

easy knowing your personal account information is safe. 

Bill Celebrates 15 Years with MCCU

Pay Safely Using Mobile Wallet – It's Easy! Take Advantage of Skip-A-

Pay for the Holidays

Card Guard is an innovative app that gives you more power to effectively

manage your MCCU Visa® Debit Card on your smartphone or device and it's free

for Android and Apple devices. It's user-friendly interface gives you the ability

to set spending amounts, define which merchants are allowed to process

transactions, limit transactions geographically, and much more. And if your

card is ever lost, you're able to quickly turn it off, then on again when you know

your card is safe. You can stay up-to-date with the latest information with

instant notifications. Give yourself even more control and protection by

downloading Card Guard today!

Refer a new member  - $10 for you and $10 for our new member!

Refer a New Member Who Opens a Checking Account  - $25 for YOU and $25 for our new

member.

Refer a New Member Who  Takes Out a $5,000+ Loan - $25 for YOU and $25 for our new

member.

Refer a Current Member for a New Checking Account  - $10 for YOU and $10 for the new

checking account holder.

Refer a Current Member for a New Loan of $5,000 or more - $20 for YOU and $20 for the new

loan holder.

When you refer your friends to join MCCU or use our services, everyone wins!


 Use CardGuard for Even More MCCU

Visa® Debit Card Protection

Refer a Friend and Make Some Fun Money

(816) 246-0002

Congratulations are in order! It gives us great joy

to celebrate Bill's 15 years as our Vice

President/CFO. You've been an essential part of

MCCU's journey and success. Thank you, Bill, for 15

years of commitment and dedication! Happy

Anniversary!

Loyalty, hard work, and diligence make the best employees and we celebrate

these qualities in you. It’s been a joy to have you as a part of the MCCU family!

Happy work anniversary to you!

It's that time of year again! When the holidays come around, everyone could use a

little extra for holiday shopping. Or use it to pay taxes, for a last minute gift, or even

something just to pamper yourself like a little getaway. Eligible members are able

to skip the November, December, or January payment* on most loans for a fee

based on the loan's payment. Participating is easy and quick! Contact one of our

friendly Member Service Representatives for more details on how to take

advantage of this fantastic program.

*Interest will continue to accrue on your loan during the month you skip your

payment. If you wish to skip multiple loans, it must be done in the same month.

Participation in this program will lengthen the term of your loan.


